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RE: CMC Telecom Settlement Fee Docket # 001229-TI
Dear Ms. Bayo':

The purpose of this letter is to reconcile our account. When I submitted our report 1 neglected to send our
$50.00 annual fee. This was merely an oversight. When we spoke you indicated by letter that there would
normally be a $1000.00 fine imposed for the rule violation. T feel that this is a bit stiff.

As you have suggested, | have enclosed a check for the amount of $66.50 and in addition another check for
$.50 in additional interest for October. This is the sum of amount owing.

You indicated a statement was necessary regarding steps to be taken to prevent this in the future. I just
wanted you to know that we have physically moved our Corporate Headquarters last November 22 and we
also moved the previous year during the holidays as well. We are now in a much larger building capable of
expansion for the next 5 years. We took on a brand new construction of this property and it was a great
undertaking, along with the moving and year end as well. I will make every attempt to not let this happen
again. The mail sometimes got delayed due to the move. I do not see this to be a problem again.

I understand that a monetary settlement is to be proposed. So I am suggesting that $500.00 be taken into
consideration. I would appreciate resolving this as soon as we can so I can be sure we are in no jeopardy.
Thanks you for your efforts and consideration in straightenmg out this oversight. Believe me, it was not on
purpose. I would appreciate it if you took our previous moves and delays in mail for 2 consecutive years
during Nov/Dec mto account before deciding om owr penaliy amount. Any further information needes,
please contact me.

~ Sincerely,

il 7

Suzanne Wickett
Director of Finance
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